
From: Julian Schoffel
To: Melissa Anderson
Subject: Planning Assessment 9946 and SSD 7293
Date: Monday, 9 December 2019 12:37:52 PM
Importance: High

Dear Melissa,

I wish to formally object to the new Quarry proposal (see reference numbers in the
subject line of this email).

As has been noted by others, there are already 12 other Quarries serving the region
with a current and prospective oversupply to requirement.

It is my opinion that developing Le Clos Sancrox and surrounding areas in other ways
will provide far more jobs and overall benefits to the local communities.

My details:

Name: Claude Schoffel
Address: 11 Woodbury Road St Ives NSW 2075
Email: schoffelj@gmail.com
Phone: 02 9983 1356
My connection to the area: I am the owner of Lot 2 Le Clos Sancrox

Yours Sincerely
Claude Schoffel
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